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Dear Sir/Madam, 

once again we would like to thank you for your support in organising the L Winter School at the 

Faculty of Biochemistry, Biophysics and Biotechnology (WBBiB) of the Jagiellonian University and 

becoming our Bronze Sponsor. 

Your commitment helped us significantly improve the standard of the conference and at the same 

time increase the satisfaction of its participants. 

We hope that the participation in the L Winter School at WBBiB was also satisfying you. 
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